
The Registrars, 

All HEIs. 

  

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from HEC! 

The Government of Pakistan is in the process of formulating the National Adolescent 
Policy, a comprehensive initiative aimed at addressing the educational, health, social, and 
economic challenges faced by adolescents. This policy seeks to create an enabling 
environment that fosters their personal and professional development, ensuring that they 
become active contributors to national progress. 

To make this policy truly reflective of the needs and aspirations of young people, the Prime 
Minister’s office (via following directive) has desired to conduct a National Adolescent 
Policy and Youth Policy Survey to gather insights directly from the students across 
Pakistan. 

 

Foregoing in view, you esteemed university is requested to provide support in disseminating 
this survey to all students and affiliated colleges to ensure maximum participation. 
Moreover, the HEIs are also requested to share the survey link widely through university 
portals, emails, WhatsApp groups, and social media platforms to encourage students to 
provide their valuable input. 

Survey: National Adolescent and Youth Policy 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMtTLRL7mwG-
MrZ3CnLgPY7QzyLa6o462miUCurFSH4GgelQ/viewform?usp=header 
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